

April 26, 2024

**SUBJECT:** Academic Transformation Update: Ad Hoc Committee on 2+2 and Recommendation

Dear President Kreider and Dean Douthitt,

As part of the ongoing Academic Transformation initiative, the Provost's Office has completed its review process for the ad hoc committee on 2+2's report.

## **Key Findings**

The report identified multiple institutions viable for future articulation agreements of differing types for Potomac State College (PSC).

The report suggested several recommendations for how articulations can be developed and maintained and that work has started on articulations with Frostburg State University. The report recommended two alternatives for the continued identification, development, and implementation of productive articulation agreements:

- Establishing an institutional Point of Contact for articulation agreements as well as an Articulation Agreement Committee.
- Hiring a full time Point-of-Contact.

## Recommendation

After considering the report produced by the ad hoc committee and consulting with the campus' institutional leaders, the Provost's Office recommends that Potomac State College work with the Provost's Office and the Office of the Registrar to identify a cost-effective solution to create, manage, and promote articulation agreements, as well as reverse transfer (as necessary) through established partnerships.

Sincerely,

WVU Office of the Provost